$4,000 Scholarship Offered to High School Seniors

Do you have a graduating high school senior who is interested in pursuing a trade
school, junior college or university education? If you are a full-time employee of a
Nevada/WPMA member company, your son or daughter may be eligible to apply
for the Nevada/WPMA scholarship. It is available to the children of association
member companies’ employees. High school seniors who have worked for a
WPMA member company for at least three months are also eligible to apply for
the scholarship.

A $4,000 scholarship is awarded every year to one student applying through a
Nevada member company. The student must reside in Nevada.

It is not just academic achievements that are considered. The student’s
extracurricular activities, community involvement, and financial need are also
considered.

Parents need help with college, university or vocational training expenses then
have your high school senior apply for the $4,000 Nevada/WPMA scholarship.
Don’t miss this opportunity to let Nevada Petroleum Marketers & Convenience
Store Association assist your child in his or her educational goals for the future the
deadline is March 1, 2024.

Use this link to apply for the Nevada/WPMA Scholarship: Access the Scholarship
application at www.wpma.com/scholarship where students can create an
account, fill out required information, and have transcripts and letters of
recommendation added to their application.



http://www.wpma.com/scholarship

